

THE HON STEVEN MARSHALL MP

PREMIER OF SOUTH AUSTRALIA

B348245

Mr Darren Lambden President Greenacres Tennis Club

Email: darrenlambden@gmail.com

Dear Mr Lambden,

I write to congratulate the Greenacres Tennis Club for being recognised as a finalist for Most Outstanding Tennis Club – City/Hills in the 2019 Tennis SA Awards.

These awards acknowledge the achievements of individuals and organisations in the tennis community across our state.

I read with interest the letter of support from Mayor Boan at the City of Port Adelaide Enfield, highlighting your club's many contributions to the local community and your efforts to raise the profile of tennis in South Australia.

I wish you and the Greenacres Tennis Club every success at the awards dinner on 27 April, and for the year ahead.

Yours sincerely,

Hon Steven Marshall MP

PREMIER OF SOUTH AUSTRALIA

12 / 7 /2019